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NOTIFICATION

ATTENTION PWD CANDIDATES

It is notified that those PwD candidates (All categories) who have been
provisionally allotted MBBS Course in Colleges/Institutions affiliated to University
of Delhi under 85% Delhi quota as well as 15% AIQ quota are required to appear in
person alongwith all the relevant Pwd disability Certificates before the Medical
Board on Friday, the 28th July, 2017 at 11.00 a.m. in the Director’s Office, Lady
Harding Medical College, New Delhi

It is also notified that the concerned candidates shall report positively on
stipulated venue, date and time failing which their provisional allotment/admission
under Pwd category is liable to be cancelled. No separate communication be sent to

individual candidates. No TA/DA will be provided for this purpose.

It may be noted that the decision of the medical board shall be final.

ey

(S.K Dogra)
Deputy Registrar (Medical)

Note: - This is only for those Pwd candidates who have been provisionally allotted
Medical College of University of Delhi only.



